
DOMINION ENERGY PROPOSES EXPANSION AT  
IDYLWOOD SUBSTATION AT SHREVE ROAD 

Summer 2018 UPDATE 
 
OUR ENERGY CHALLENGE: The existing Idylwood Substation, situated at the corner of Shreve Road and 
Holly Manor Drive, was originally constructed in the late 1950s. The region has experienced tremendous 
growth since then, and rebuilding the substation will allow Dominion Energy to provide safer, more reliable 
electric service to homes and businesses in Fairfax County and the cities of Falls Church and Fairfax. The 
enhancements will also ensure Dominion Energy complies with mandatory North American Electric Reliability 
Corporation (NERC) reliability standards. As an area resident, this means fewer outages and shorter durations 
should an outage occur.  
 
PROJECT SCOPE: Dominion Energy plans to utilize GIS (gas-insulated substation) technology to modernize the 
facility. This specialized equipment is used in areas where expansion of existing equipment is limited. See the 
map below.  
 
The enhanced substation will have a solid perimeter wall and new landscaping that is consistent with 
community aesthetics and provides sound mitigation. 
 



COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT PLAN (partial listing):                                                                   Rev. 06/2018 

June/July 2013 Outreach to State and Local Officials Began 

July 2013 Project Website Launched and Public Outreach Began 

July/August 2013  Community Outreach Initiated, Including Letters and Calls to Property Owner Phone 
Contacts  

September 2013 Communications Continued with Area Neighbors, Including Homeowners 
Associations (HOA) 

Nov. 13, 2013 Dominion Hosted Open House 

Dec. 5, 2013 Dominion Attended Meeting with Holly Crest HOA 

Winter 2013/14 Updated Project Communications Sent to Neighbor HOAs, Residents and Officials 

Winter 2013/14 Secondary Photo Simulations Created and Circulated to Neighbors 

Feb. 7, 2014 Notice of Plans to Submit Permit Application to Fairfax County Sent to Neighbors; 
Application Submitted for Local Approval to Construct 

Feb. 18, 2014 Follow-up Meeting Held with Holly Crest HOA 

February 2014 Local Distribution Work Communicated to Neighbors and Elected Officials 

March 2014 Additional Simulation Circulated to Neighbors Reflecting Fewer Backbone Structures 

March 28, 2014 Dominion Executive Meeting Held with Holly Crest HOA 

April 2014 Landscaping Committee Meeting Held to Discuss Vegetation and Planting Options 

Summer 2014 Refined Details of Local Distribution Work Communicated to Neighbors and Elected 
Officials 

June 4, 2014 Wall Committee Meeting Held to Discuss Color, Texture, Height of Proposed Wall 

Aug. 13, 2014 Follow-up Meeting Held with Holly Crest HOA and Wall Committee 

Sep. 15, 2014 Area Distribution Work Began to Underground Utility Line(s) 
(This work is not contingent upon transmission project approval.) 

Nov. 12, 2014 Dominion Hosted Community Update Meeting 

December 2014/January 2015 Local Hearings Scheduled – Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors 

Winter 2015/Spring 2016 Community Outreach Continued; Notification of Intent to Construct Sent to Neighbors  

Summer 2022 Target Date to Complete Substation Enhancements 
 

For more information about this project, call 888-291-0190 or send an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com. You can also visit www.DominionEnergy.com/shreve.  




